
Fellow Citizens: 
  
I know we have advertised the ceremony, but I am sending a personal invitation for you to 
attend tomorrow evening’s 6:00 p.m. presentation to the Westworth Village Police 
Department, as it receives the prestigious “Best Practices” designation from the Texas 
Police Chiefs Association.  
  
The event will be held at city hall. 
  
Our citizens are justifiably proud of our outstanding department, but tomorrow night’s 
presentation is certifiable evidence of our department’s excellence. 
  
Achieving the coveted Best Practices designation is the culmination of six-and-one-half years’ 
hard work by Chief Reaves, our senior officers, and the entire police staff, in 
meeting 172 objective standards of excellence, which resulted from thousands of pages of 
documents being submitted and reviewed by the Texas Police Chiefs Association. 
  
This will be a special and memorable event, with all our officers, and visiting officers from other 
jurisdictions, in their dress blue uniforms for the formal delivery of the Best Practices 
certification. After the short ceremony, we will adjourn to a come-and-go reception in the 
community room with cake, punch, and photographs before we begin our regular council 
meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
  
I hope you can join me to observe your outstanding police department honored with this 
superior level of accreditation. 
  
Regards to all. 
  
-Mayor Kelly Jones 
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